
October 
Twerty-fifth 

1922.

T. W. Kinder, Esq 
512 Whalen Building, 
Port Arthur, Ont.

• »

My dear Billy:-

Thanks very much for your letter
of last Sunday.

I have not forgotten the picture 
I promised to send to the G.W.V.A. at Port Arthur, 
but you will remember I told you that I had to 
order additional copies from England, 
expecting every day and when they come I shall mail 
one at once to **eil Campbell, to whom I would ask 
you to give my best wishes.

These I am

I am glad to hear that you all are 
It was somewhat of a disappointment to find 

that our return journey from the coast took us from 
Winnipeg to Cochrane, and so we had no further ohanee 
of seeing you. However, we did pretty well for this 
year, having been fortunate enough to visit Port 
Arthur twice.

well.

The trip to the coast was a vory 
pleasant one indeed, the weather being exceptionally 
fine, the scenery varied and interesting and the 
party congenial, while I saw a very great number of 
my old friends. .Ve returned on September 30th and 
found Marjorie and Garner well and at school. Ethel 
had come from Strathroy with them.

There is no particular news that I 
can p-ive you. Things at the University are going
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